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We wish them every success during 
their tenure.

1995 World Police and Fire Games
108 Batman Avenue
Melbourne 3004
Australia

We welcome Insp. J.C. Picard as well, 
who was recently appointed QIC, 
Public Information Branch. Born at 
Quebec City, Insp. Picard joined the 
Force May 16, 1972. His service 
includes work with Security Service in 
"C" Division (Quebec) and Head­
quarters, Ottawa; drugs, commercial 
crime and internal investigations, as 
well as planning and audit at "A" 
Division, Ottawa.

information on the lives, careers and 
deaths of the following two members:

■ Reg. No. 7688, CpI. John L. Halliday, 
accidentally shot near Simpson, 
Northwest Territories, on October 
14, 1932.

The Pillar Society 
P.O. Box 8395 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1G 3H8

WORLD POLICE AND FIRE GAMES 
The next event will be held at 
Melbourne, Australia, February 26 to 
March 4, 1995. If you are a member of 
an eligible agency and wish to match 
your ability with competitors from all 
over the world or would like more 
information, please contact us to 
receive an official entry booklet.

TWENTIETH ANNIVERSARY 1994 
marks the 20th anniversary of female 
members in the RCMP. The Quarterly 
would appreciate receiving any related 
historic information, anecdotes, arti­
cles or group photographs of awards, 
long service award presentations or 
other events marking this important 
event.

employees of CSIS and former regu­
lar members, civilians and special 
constables of the RCMP Security 
Service and its predecessor organiza­
tions, the S & I and Special Branch, 
who were employed in either or both 
organizations for a minimum period

MISSING INFORMATION As detailed 
in the "Letters to the Editor" of the 

CSIS ASSOCIATION Plans are under Winter 1994 issue of the Quarterly, 
way to establish an association of for- Mr. Robert Knuckle is writing a book 
mer employees of the Canadian on RCMP members whose names 
Security Intelligence Service (CSIS). A appear on the RCMP Honour Roll, 
constitution is currently being drafted Unfortunately, the service files of two 
for the "Pillar Society", which is of these members have been acciden- 
intended to bring together former tally destroyed. Mr. Knuckle is seeking

Mission in Haiti, in 1993. He currently of five years. It is intended to launch 
holds the rank of Commissioner, the Pillar Society in conjunction with 
CIVPOL Contingent for United the tenth anniversary of CSIS. 
Missions in Haiti. Interested persons should write to:

Tel.: (03) 650 4396/INT + 61 3 650 4396


